Route 1, Bex 210
Kimberly, Idsho 83341

March 18, 1978

Doctor Bmil W, Haury
University of Arizona
Dept. of Anthropology
Bailding 30

Tueson, Arizona 85721

Dear Emil:

let me thank you again for your wonderful bock The
Hohokam and your thoughtfulness of sending the card
with the hammerstones from New Zesland. I am so
sorry that I missed the Pecos conference and had to
cancel my alr flight after all the trouble I caused
Marie in getting me accommodations. I am hoping that
I will be able to be in Tucson for the S.A.A. meeting.

I still remember a most pleasant evening at your house
and the delicious barbecued chicken. Hulda is indeed
a charming hostess and I am so glad that she ims able
to accompany you on your most exciting trip to New
Zealand. I hope thi you will be able to make 2 lot
of trips for your ownpleasure rather than business

as it's been so many years in the past.

I understand that there is publication forthceming
on the Grasshopper site. This should be a very
important contribution, but could ne way approach
the Hohokam studies that you did.

With kindest personal regards,

Don Crabtree
Research Associate Prehistoric Technology
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